

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Scott R. Niehaus, Village Manager

FROM:

William J. Heniff, AICP, Director of Community Development 1/2

DATE:

July 20, 2017

SUBJECT: Lombard Town Centre Quarterly Report

As part of the approved funding request for Lombard Town Centre, the Village Board requested that Lombard Town Centre provide regular updates regarding the activities associated with the downtown. Stephanie R. Schiszik, Lombard Town Centre Executive Director, will be at the July 20th meeting to discuss their activities and accomplishments to date.

RECOMMENDATION

Please place this item on the July 20, 2017 Village Board agenda under Public Participation.